
 The Green Township PTA is sending 
Congratulations Wishes to the Class of 2016 

 
 

Send your graduate out in style with a 
personalized greeting.                             

 

Greetings will be on display along the 
walkway at Green Hills School on June 8th  

 

After the ceremony your graduate takes the 
Personal Greeting home as a keepsake!                          

(Kindly leave the PTA sign & metal stand – they can be reused) 
(8 x 10 Greeting is removable and yours to keep!) 

 
Questions? Contact: Karen Matlaga @ 973-975-5655 or 
Claudia Ernst 973-862-0232 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

$10 per 8 x 10” Personalized Greeting Keepsake 
Please complete one form per sign 

$10 cash or check to: Green Township PTA 
Orders must be received before June 1, 2016 

GHS Class of 2016, 

For every ending, there’s a new beginning: 

for every memory, there’s a dream ahead. 

The happy times, you’ve had so far,  

the people that you’ve met, 

will always be a part of life, you’ll never quite forget… 

But even better, brighter days are waiting just for you. 

So dream your dreams, and start in now, 

To make them all come true! 

 

Best Wishes – today and always! 

The Green Township PTA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Sender’s Name: ____________________________  Sender’s Phone #:___________________________________ 
Graduate’s Name: _________________________________________________________________________________ 
Personal Message: ________________________________________________________________________________  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Ghs grad signs 


